To:  Department of Modern Languages and Cultures
From:  Beth Lincoln
Re: Assessment 2010
Date: December 10, 2010
Thank you very much for your thoughtful summary of the reflection papers submitted by seniors in May 2010.  Your final report incorporates all the Assessment Committee feedback discussed with Perry earlier this fall.  This is a nice complement to the quantitative assessment you reported on in March 2010, in which you demonstrated the improvement in proficiency of students as they move through your curriculum.   We look forward to seeing the results of your continued work, such as the compilation of placement scores discussed in your March report, and to learning how you use assessment in curricular review.  

Once again, thank you for all your great work! 
